The STEP Global Congress returns to face-to-face networking this year offering a programme
featuring presentations and debates focusing on the big issues and future trends in the industry.

Ogier Partner Shaun Maloney will be attending. If you would like to connect with Shaun in London,
please reach out via the link provided on the right.

Learn more about the STEP Global Congress here.


https://www.ogier.com/people/shaun-maloney
https://congress.step.org/about

